
 

 

 

 

The leaves are budding out and things are turning green. 

The 63rd season of church camping will soon be upon us. 

Please see the following information for ways to help 

prepare for camp. 

1) Many churches have adopted a cabin, and will be 

coming to clean and work on the cabin. There are 

some cabins available to adopt. Please call/text Mike 

at Camp for more information. 731-225-5589 or 

email at campclarkwilliamson@gmail.com. 

2) Workdays are April 27-29. Saturday we will be 

providing a grilled chicken and the trimmings lunch 

for workers who are here. Please let us know if you 

are coming and how many might be in your group. 

3) There is much to do from raking leaves & yardwork to 

painting cabins to building a walkway to the new 

gazebo to helping prepare the swimming pool. Please 

share your skills and interest. 

PLEASE COME APRIL 27-29 FOR WORKWEEK!                                       

Lunch provided on Saturday. 

Summer Camp 

Volunteers Needed 
Mowing / Yardwork / Kitchen Help 

 
If you have time and interest in volunteering to help Camp Clark 
Williamson, whether it is once, or on a weekly basis, please 
contact Mike @ 731-225-5589 or email 
campclarkwilliamson@gmail.com. Mowing, weed eating, other 
yardwork, helping in the kitchen serving meals and doing 
dishes, or cleaning cabins are continual daily and weekly 
services we provide. You could help share in the services at our 
ministry we call Camp Clark Williamson. 
 

CORNERSTONE PRESBYTERY 2023 

CAMPS & RETREATS 
 

▪ Pres Day Camp –   June 3  

▪ Senior High Camp –          June 5-10 

▪ Junior High Camp –          July 10-15 

▪ Junior Camp –                   July 17-22 

▪ Junior High Retreat-  November 3-5 

▪ Senior High Retreat-  November 17-19 

▪ For information regarding these Camps and 

Retreats contact Cornerstone Camping Committee 

@ cornerstonecampingministry@gmail.com. 

 

MID SOUTH PRESBYTERY 2023 CAMP 
 

• Camp for second grade and up- June 12-17  

• For information regarding Mid South Presbytery camping 

activities please contact Claire Little 901-734-8569 

 

The CAMPFIRE 

News from Camp Clark Williamson 
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mailto:campclarkwilliamson@gmail.com
mailto:campclarkwilliamson@gmail.com


NEEDED…NEEDED…NEEDED… 

NEEDED…NEEDED…NEEDED… 

NEEDED…NEEDED …NEEDED… 
 

 VOLUNTEERS TO BUILD A TREATED 

WOODEN WAKLWAY DOWN TO THE NEW 

GAZEBO.  

 

IF YOU ARE ABLE AND INTERESTED, PLEASE 

CALL OR TEXT MIKE @ 731-225-5589, 

OR EMAIL MIKE @ 

CAMPCLARKWILLIAMSON@GMAIL.COM. 
 

 

 

 


